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As we begin a new Season… Pie Season…Let us reflect on this time of  

newness.  We have continued to be productive as a Church.  Our little 

church is still a going by the grace of  God and we continue to thrive.  

Our faith is what keeps us going.

We now roll into our pie season which is my favorite time to be with 

you all.  You all have stepped up to the plate time and time again.  We 

make new memories and share a kinship as we all know our jobs, 

whether it is rolling, slicing, peeling, coring, or another job to complete 

our pies.  It is a special time to come together not only to complete the 

task at hand; for fellowship which is special.

We will soon have an interim Pastor to help us heal and start the 

process of  finding a new Pastor.  We will do our best to continue to 

thrive with the help of  everyone’s help.

“For I know the plans I have for you,” says the Lord. 

“They are the plans for good and not for disaster, to give 

you a future and a hope”  Jeremiah 29:11



Kyle Kibler (right) and Andrew 

Zavara (left) received the State 

FFA Degree at a Future 

Farmers of America annual 

convention in Columbus.

They are both 2022 

graduates of Southeast High 

School.

I would like to give a shout out to Lisa Morehead our 

Moderator and ALL the others who have stepped up 

since Pastor Tim has left. There is a lot that goes on 

behind the scenes that we don’t see or realize what it 

takes to run the church.

With God’s help we will start a new chapter. A big 

Thank-You to everyone that keeps the wheels moving.

Praying for our Church,

Beth Lange

If you haven’t ordered your apple pie yet, we need the 
orders in no later than Sunday, October 2nd at church 
services.  The cost is $15.  If you need to order leave a 
message on the Church’s answering machine or send and 
email to EdinburgChurch@gmail.com.

Shout out to all that came and helped with the pies on 

Wednesday, September 28th.  We had a great time.  

Thank you to the kids, Dakota, Caleb and Mary Ann for 

coming out!!!  

I would like to thank everyone for letting Caleb try his 

hand at all the different “stations”!! He can’t wait to 

help these coming weeks.



The 200th Year Celebration - Going thru our History, articles 

and photos.

Next meeting Tuesday, October 25th from 10-noon.  We 

will also have one Tuesday, November 22nd. 

Contact Jeneen Kubala at 330 687-4067 if you have any 

questions or would like to help.

Senior Funday
Wednesday, Oct. 5th, from 11:30 to 2:00, 
(1st Wednesday of the month)  
All are welcome

We will be having Youth Group for any kids from 5th-
12 grade on October 9th, from 4-6 at the Church.
Anyone that is interested may attend.  Youth Group 
will be the 2nd Sunday of the month.

Future  Council Dates:
October 13th

November 10th

December 8th

Sunday School will start on October 2 after Sunday 
services until 10:30, for kids ages preschool-5th

graders.

For anyone interested, we have a new camp fee request form with the 
requirements to receive it.  Let Cyndi know if you would like a copy 
(to keep track of volunteer hours)

Apple pie season is here!!!  Wednesday mornings 8-10 a.m.  
for dough making and Wednesday nights at 6 p.m. for 
peeling, coring, slicing, rolling and assembling!!!  
Even if you can’t make it for the whole time, any bit helps!
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Cookie Queens and Kings are needed to 
bring cookies on Sundays.  To sign up 
get ahold of Lisa Morehead.

(330-247-8171)  
NEW Email for Lisa

marialisamorehead@gmail.com

Cookie queens for Oct.  are:

October 2 Vicky Hensley

October 9  Julin Hayes

October 16 Lisa

October 23 Eva

October Maureen Locher

Have you, your kids, grandkids or anyone else done something you 
would like to announce???  If you would like anything added to the 
newsletter, please let Cyndi know by the last Friday of the month.

NEW EMAIL:  EUCNEWS1823@gmail.com


